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GREAT LAKES WATER AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BIENNIAL BUDGET 
For the Two-Year Period ended June 30, 2021 

(FY 2020 and FY 2021) 

Notice is hereby given that the Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors will hold 
a Public Hearing on the FY 2020 and FY 2021 Biennial budget. 

DATE:  Wednesday, February 27, 2019 

TIME:  2:00 p.m. 

PLACE:  5th Floor Board Room 
735 Randolph 
Detroit, Michigan 48226 

The proposed budget is scheduled to take effect on July 1, 2019.  The budget is available 
for public inspection at the office of the Authority, Water Board Building, 735 Randolph, 
Detroit, Michigan 48226. A copy of the budget may also be found online at 
https://www.glwater.org/financials/ . 

Individuals or groups wishing to make oral presentations or submit prepared statements 
pertaining to the proposed budget may do so at the Public Hearing. Individuals or groups 
giving oral presentations are encouraged to have their presentations in writing, with a 
copy to be submitted for the record to the Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors. 
Oral presentations should be brief to allow all parties the opportunity to participate. A time 
limit may be imposed based upon registration at the hearing. 

Interested parties who are unable to attend the Public Hearing may submit their 
comments in writing to: 

Sue F. McCormick, Chief Executive Officer 
Great Lakes Water Authority 
735 Randolph 
Detroit, Michigan, 48226 

https://www.glwater.org/financials/


 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is no Schedule 3 for purposes of the Budget Resolution.  



 
 

 

 

  



 
 

 



 
 

 




